
From: Jennifer Owens  
Date: Sat, Apr 9, 2022 at 2:02 PM 
Subject: RE: Cal Tri Events 
To: Thom Richmond <thom@californiatriathlon.org> 
 
 
Hi Thom, 
  
As requested, an E. coli sample was collected from Marine Creek Lake on Friday, April 8, 2022. The result 
of the sample is attached along with the recreational primary contact standard for E. coli from TCEQ. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the data. 
  
Thank you, 
Jennifer Owens 
Asst. Env. Manager 
Tarrant Regional Water District 
 
 

Marine Creek Lake Water 
Quality         TCEQ Primary  

  Temp pH DO SpC E. coli Contact Standard 
Date Time oC SU mg/L uS/cm # E. coli/100 mL # E. coli/100 mL 

4/8/22 9:20 17.07 8.2 8.94 351.2 5.2 399 
 


